
 

 

 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 

POSITION REPORTING FOR: 
 
Registrar 

REPORT DATE:  
 
May, 2025 
 

PERSON REPORTING: 
 
Nicole Chipman 

WILL YOU BE ATTENDING IN PERSON?: 
 
Yes 

 
The Following changes will be made for next season 
 
 DEPOSITS:  
By proceeding with registration, you agree to authorize Spruce Grove Ringette Association to the 
following: 
ALL FAMILIES MUST PAY THE FOLLOWING PRIOR TO PLAYER BEING ALLOWED TO SKATE 
WITH TEAM: 
1. JERSEY DEPOSIT: (No Cheque) 
Parents and/or guardians will assume full responsibility and the cost of all or any equipment, including 
jerseys, willfully damaged, broken or not returned upon season completion by the registered player.   Any 
missing or damaged jerseys will be subject to a $150 fee per jersey for that player.  Fees must be paid 
before registration will be allowed for the next season. 
 
2. BINGO DEPOSIT: 
You will be required to provide one (1) UNDATED Bingo deposit cheque in the amount of $200.00, 
payable to SGRA.  This deposit will not be cashed if your one mandatory bingo shift requirement per 
family is fulfilled before May 5, 2025.  SGRA has a number of bingo slots that we are required to fill. Each 
family is required to work 1 bingo shift per family - excluding Head Coaches, Managers and SGRA 
Board Members. To sign up for a bingo, please see the 'Bingo/Casino' tab on the SGRA website, found 
under 'Parents'. 
  
3. FUNDRAISING: 
This year's fundraiser will be a raffle.  A fundraising package fee of $200 will be added to each family’s 
registration.  More information will be provided at a later date.  

●​ Credits from last Season will be applied to the registrant this year instead of emailing out promo 
codes.   

Box 4011, Spruce Grove, AB  T7X 3B2 
sprucegroveringette.com 

https://www.sprucegroveringette.com/content/bingos


 

●​ Last season we added Respect in Sport as a requirement.  Do we still want to include this?  Right 
now there is no way for RAMP to check if this is within a specific date range.   

●​ Registration questions have been modified for U14-U19 asking for Primary Position Preference 
and Secondary Position Preference.  

●​ Membership Application is due to RAB by June 1.  We also need to ensure all board members 
are registered before that date.  I will send out the link to everyone this week. 

 
 

 

 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 

POSITION REPORTING FOR: 
 
Sweetheart Tournament 

REPORT DATE:  
 
May 9, 2025 

PERSON REPORTING: 
 
Tiffany Zender 

WILL YOU BE ATTENDING IN PERSON?: 
 
Yes 

 

Budget for Tournament is $54,300.00 
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